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Dear Parents, 

 

I wish to advise that there will be no homework this week. We are hoping to do 

some fun activities with the children from now until the holidays. 

 

Just a reminder regarding the half day next Friday for staff training and Tuesday 

22nd December when we will close at 12noon for the Christmas holidays. We will 

re-open on Wednesday 6th January 2021. 

 

All the staff would like to thank you, the parents, for your co-operation and 

understanding during the last number of months in these difficult circumstances. 

 

Wishing everyone a very happy and restful Christmas. 

 

 

Mise le meas, 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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